
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
16 January, 2024 
 
Foxway’s CFO to leave the company and Interim CFO 
appointed during the search for a permanent replacement 
 
Erik Källmin has resigned from his role as Group CFO of Foxway after nearly four 
years in this position. Erik will explore new opportunities outside the company and 
will conclude his tenure at Foxway by the end of February 2024. 
 
“Erik Källmin has played a crucial role in Foxway’s strong growth and development 
over the last years. His valuable contributions include for example leading our M&A 
activities, securing additional financing, and establishing a robust finance team within 
the group. I would like to express my gratitude to Erik for his efforts and commitment 
and wish him all the best in his future endeavours”, says Martin Backman, CEO of 
Foxway. 
 
Gustav Zaar, currently in the role as Head of Group Controlling and CFO for the 
business area CWS, has been appointed Interim Group CFO as of February 1, 2024. 
 
The recruitment process for a new permanent Group CFO has already commenced 
and is expected to conclude in Q2 2024. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Martin Backman, CEO of Foxway 
+46 708 64 42 22 
martin.backman@foxway.com 
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